
Learning Challenges 
Engage 

We will be learning all about 

ourselves to start us off with 

this learning challenge.  We will 

be creating our own Marvellous 

Me! boards to showcase all the 

wonderful things about us – what 

we look like, how we’ve grown, 

what we are fantastic at, what 

we would like to learn….and 

anything else we can think of! 

Develop 

To continue with our learning 

journey, we will use the text 

Once There Were Giants by 

Martin Waddell to explore 

families and how every family is 

different, but very special.  We 

will be thinking about how we 

change as we grow and how our 

families help us at home and at 

school. 

We will also be learning about 

our school family – the people 

who help us in school. 

Who will help me? 

 

 

 

Learning Challenges 
We will be using technology to 

record who they are and how 

they help us, and teaching our 

friends in our class what we 

have found out.  

We will also explore our 

community – the place where we 

live and think about who lives in 

our community and how they 

might help us too. 

Innovate 

All the things that we have 

learnt about families, friends 

and communities will help us to 

show Grumpy Bear how he can 

be a good friend and help others 

in our community. 

Express 

To share with you everything 

that we have learnt during this 

learning challenge, we are going 

to create a video that you can 

watch – we’ll upload it on to our 

website, and we hope you enjoy 

watching! 

 

BUILDING LEARNING POWERS 

Collaborating 

Collaborating Colin will help us to learn how to 

work as a team together to help each other and 

to learn from each other. 

Noticing 

We will be stretching our noticing muscle to spot 

similarities and differences, and learn how noticing can 

help us make our brains grow. 

Persevering 

The Persevering Pirates will help us to think 

about how we can try again when things don’t go 

well the first time, and how this helps us. 
CHRISTIAN VALUES 

Love – we will be thinking about what it means to love, be loved and show love.  We will be looking at stories from the bible to help us understand more 

about what it means and how we can develop this value within ourselves. 
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Reception Reminders 

Reading Folders – The children all have a reading folder in school.  When we start to send reading 

books home, they will bring them home every day.  Please return them every day. 

Library books – Children have access to books every day in school – our class library is updated 

frequently and we read many stories throughout the day.  We hope you all enjoyed the book that was 

sent home with your child, The Runaway Pea – we really enjoyed reading it in class! 

PE kits – all the children have a PE kit on their pegs, which will remain in school.  Please send in a pair 

of black PE pumps, with your child’s name inside, which they can wear for our PE sessions.   

Water bottles – water bottles can be sent into school daily, please ensure your child’s name is on them 

so that they don’t get muddled up. 

Thank you for your support 

The Reception Team 


